Dear Parents/Guardians,
[bookmark: _GoBack]As part of our Native Studies 30 course, students are provided the opportunity of attending  the University of Saskatchewan Powwow.  On Wednesday, May 28th, students will travel to the U of S by bus provided by the school and we will observe/participate in the Powwow. The purpose of this is to educate our students in First Nations cultures and customs. There is no cost to the students for transportation and participating in the Powwow. 
Students will leave the school at 9:15 am and arrive back before 2:45 pm in time to catch the bus if they need to.  Students can bring a lunch but there is food available at the University to purchase. Seeing that the Powwow is outside, students should ensure that they are prepared for the weather of the day.
Thanks for your time, if you have any questions, please ask don’t hesitate to contact me by phone or email.
Jesse Reis      jesse.reis@spiritsd.ca 
WHS 306-933-2377

I DO give ___________________________(students name) permission to attend the Powwow on  Wednesday, May 28th .


 ________________________________________  Signature of parent/guardian.

